

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN AUSTIN, TEXAS 78712-1164

Department of English PAR 110 (512) 471-4991

MEMORANDUM

To:

Barbara McFarland

From:

John Ruszkiewicz, Department of English

Date:

March 28, 1985

Subject: Meeting of the College Faculty (April 3, 1985)

I have the following question(s) for the Dean:

In his letter notifying members of the English Department that E 346K would be suspended (February 18, 1985), Professor W.O.S. Sutherland explained that the Dean of Liberal Arts "had recommended a Division of Composition" but that "it seems irresponsible in the next difficult budget year to establish a new and costly administrative entity." What is the current status of the recommendation to divide the English Department into divisions of Writing and Literature? Will the recommendation be pursued?